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For the safety of all members and simplicity reasons, AGOAC
will follow the York Region School Bus Cancellation decision.
When the school buses are cancelled due to inclement weather
in Markham and Unionville, all of the AGOAC programs will
also be cancelled. Members are to listen to the Public
Announcement via radio/TV or visit the school bus website
http://net.schoolbuscity.com/ for cancellation information as
there will be no further announcement from AGOAC. You are
reminded that your personal safety should come first. Due to
various driving conditions in different areas, attending a
program is at your own discretion

Have a safe winter.
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